
Welcome 

Good News 

Attendance 

Upcoming Events 
OSCA Bake Sale - Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Gift Shop/Make the Staff Laugh - Week Commencing 18th December 

On Tuesday the 12th of December, we will be holding a bake sale as part of our fundraising project to help get OSCA a new pitch. 

This will be held at break and lunch times in the foyer. 

Social Media 

Ormiston Sandwell Community Academy @OSCATweets 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media, where 

you can find any news on school activities as well 

as updates about recent events.  

High attendance is vital to ensure that students reach their maximum potential while at school. Having a 

couple of days off here and there may not seem like it will have much of an impact, but by having just 6-10 

days off a year, it can drop the chances of achieving those higher grades by 10%. This equates to over 50 

hours of learning lost per year. Congratulations to Year 7 who achieved the highest attendance last week! 
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New Football Pitch Fundraising 
OSCA have been presented with an amazing opportunity to 

get a new state-of-the-art 3g football pitch, which would 

greatly improve our academy for the students and the 

outside community. This would provide an incredible new 

resource for our school, and is a chance to update our 

current pitch. At this current stage, we are working with 

Birmingham County FA as well as the Football Foundation 

to submit an application to the Football Foundation Grants’ 

Committee in Spring 2024. Over the coming months, we 

will be holding a range of fundraising events to help us raise our goal of 

£10,000. Keep an eye out for updates on our social media! Let’s get OSCA 

a new pitch! 

From this... 

...to this! 

Welcome to the latest issue of our school newsletter. In this issue, we share an exciting opportunity coming to OSCA as 

we begin our fundraising project for a brand new 3G football pitch at our school. Since starting this project just a short 

time ago, we have already raised over £1000 towards our £10,000 target. We would like to say thank you to all of those 

who have contributed in any way. Not only this, but we have received our positive report from our recent Ofsted 

inspection which we are really proud to share with you. This will be attached to this newsletter. 

Positive Ofsted Report 
As you are aware, before half-term we had an Ofsted inspection. Throughout the inspection, we saw amazing effort from staff 

and students as we witnessed a rigorous and thorough couple of days. We are really proud to share that our school remains a 

good school, and we would like to take this opportunity to thank all students, staff, parents and carers for their amazing efforts. 

If you would like to see the full report, it will be attached to this newsletter. 

1st  Year 7 

2nd  Year 9 

3rd Year 8 


















